
 

 
 

 

 
A big thank you goes to everyone that contributed to the event! Thank you for 
helping supervise students during the parade, organizing activities and donating 
food. It was a great day for children and adults alike. We are pleased to inform 
you that Grade 9 students raised over 10000NOK towards their trip on the day. 
Thank you for your support! 
 

 
If you have any photos or videos of the Winter Concert which took place in 
January 2019, please share them with Mr Stavsøien. You can contact him at 
geir.frode.stavsoien@gjovikis.no  
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The student microwave, which has been bought by students, will be available for 
use at lunch times on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. Students can 
bring food to be heated in the microwave from Wednesday 22 May on. The 
student microwave should only be used from 12:00 to 12:50, and only for lunch 
purposes. There is a rule sheet on top of the microwave, which explains what is 
and is not allowed with the student microwave. If you have any questions please 
contact Emil in Grade 7.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the money for the 
microwave was raised solely by students through bake sales. Well done! 

 
 
Grade 4/5 will be holding a bake sale on the 29th May. Money will go to feed us 
on our camping trip.   
 
 

 
Attached to this email as well as on our website, you will find a sign-up form to be 
used to enroll your child in SFO for next academic year. Please submit the form to 
Mr Thoresen at leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no by 7th June 2019 to guarantee a 
place. Also, if you have any questions, please contact Mr Thoresen. 
 
 
 
 
 

Student microwave is now available for use! 

SFO next academic year 

Grade 4&5 bake sale 
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We are currently looking for accommodation for new teachers. As a lot of rental 
apartments come unfurnished, we would be grateful if you would donate an old 
piece of furniture you no longer need. We are looking for tables, chairs, beds, 
sofas but also washing machines, stoves, etc. Please contact Mr Thoresen at 
leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no if you are able to help. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Solveig Karine Mjølstad Fossholt  

Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no 
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  

 

Grade Date 

Grade 1 23.05.19 
06.06.19 
13.06.19 

School support contact details 
 
 

Swimming timetable 
 
 

Call for second-hand furniture/appliances 

mailto:leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no
mailto:dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no
mailto:ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no
mailto:Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no
mailto:ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no
mailto:sfo@gjovikis.no


 


